
From: Mark Vegar
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Re: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 1:59:35 PM

Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I am concerned about the introduction of this bill to eleminate the need for voters to
provide ID on the day of voting. This was needed to prevent voter fraud. Please
reconsider introducing this bill.
 
Mark Vegar

Petrie Terrace Q 4000
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